
New Session of Grief Support Starting Soon 
The Saint Vincent de Paul Ministry of Consolation will soon be starting a new session of 
Harvesting Our Tears.  If you are grieving the loss of a loved one and would like support through 
your grief journey, this group may be for you. “Harvesting Our Tears” is an eight-week, faith-
based program that helps participants understand the grieving process and develop ways of 
working through grief in an environment of understanding and support. This program is a peer 
ministry and does not entail professional counseling. The Harvesting Our Tears program is for 
anyone who has lost a loved one – spouse, child, parent, sibling, friend.  The group will have its 
first meeting on Tuesday, October 22, 2019, from 6:30 - 8:30 p.m.  Pre-registration is required.  If 
you are interested or have questions, please contact the St. Vincent Parish Office at 573-335-7667. 

Parish Office  ...............................................................................................................................................................  contactus@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 
Father Rick Jones, Pastor  ...................................................................................................................................  Stvcapepadre@gmail.com / 573-335-7667 
Father Brian Straus, Associate Pastor/Sacramental Priest for CCM, SEMO University .................... fatherbrian@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 
Deacon Robbie Huff, Head of Schools, St. Vincent de Paul, Perryville ......................................................... robhuff@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 
Deacon Mark Kiblinger, Coordinator of Stewardship and RCIA  ............................................................  mkiblinger@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 
Deacon Thomas Schumer, Director of CCM, SEMO University  .....................................................................  deacontom@ccmin.org / 573-335-7667 
Kay Glastetter, Principal of St. Vincent DePaul Parish Grade School  ....................................... kglastetter@svcape.eduk12.net / 573-334-9594 
Kathy Hotop Raines, Director of Religious Education  ............................................................................  kraines@svcape.eduk12.net / 573-335-7667 
Rose Huff, Bulletin Editor/Administrative Assistant  ...............................................................................................  rhuff@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 
Lenny Kuper, Music Coordinator  ......................................................................................................... lennykuper@notredamecape.org / 573-335-7667 
Jeffrey Lloyd, Maintenance Supervisor  ......................................................................................................................  jlloyd@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 
Beverly McMeel, Accounting Clerk/Administrative Assistant  ......................................................................  bmcmeel@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 
Cheryl Oberhaus, Director of Parish Finance  .................................................................................................  coberhaus@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 
Debbie Wells, Receptionist  ............................................................................................................................................. dwells@svparish.com / 573-335-7667 

  

 

Parish Mission 
We are one Church: loving Jesus, serving Jesus, and sharing Jesus. 

Parish Vision 
We are a vibrant Catholic church serving a diverse community 

in a safe and welcoming environment 
where we care for all people along their faith journey. 

Core Values 
Discipleship • Hospitality • Serving • Worship 
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Twenty-eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
October 13, 2019 
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OCTOBER - RESPECT LIFE MONTH 



St. Vincent de Paul 

ROSARY COAST TO COAST 
St. Vincent de Paul Parish - Catholics across the country, coast to 
coast, will pray the Glorious mysteries of the rosary this Sunday, 
October 13, as a battle for the soul of the nation and the Catholic Church, 
in honor of the 102nd anniversary of the Fatima Miracle of the Sun. All are 
welcome to pray the  Rosary as one faith community at 2:00 p.m. in the 
Church. You are welcome to stay for the Spanish Mass which will be 
celebrated at 3:00 p.m.  

Immaculate Conception Parish - Participate in a simultaneous 
“Coast to Coast” praying of the Glorious Mysteries of the Rosary in 
front of the statue of the Blessed Virgin Mary in the parking lot of 
Immaculate Conception Church, Jackson. This event will take place 
on Sunday, October 13, at 3:00 p.m. (anniversary of the 
Fatima Miracle). Join together to pray for the United States and 
the Catholic Church. 

https://rosarycoasttocoast.com/national.rosary-rally-2019 

TOOTSIE ROLL DRIVE 
Next weekend the Knights of Columbus Council #11205 will 
be conducting their annual Tootsie Roll Drive. All donations 

support efforts to help people with intellectual and 
physical disabilities. Council members will be at each 
entrance of the church accepting all donations.   

FOOD FOR THE POOR 

This weekend, Father Geoffrey D. Wirth will speak at all Masses about 
Food for the Poor, a ministry providing direct relief to the poor 
throughout Latin America and the Caribbean. Father Wirth will share 
personal witness about Food for the Poor’s mission to care for the 
destitute as a means of living out the Gospel mandate to love one 
another. Please welcome Father Wirth! 

POPCORN SALES 

St. Vincent de Paul Cub Scout Pack 16 will be selling popcorn in the 
gathering area after all Masses this weekend, October 12 - 13. Please 
consider helping the Scouts by purchasing popcorn or by making a 
donation.  Thank you! 

SECULAR FRANCISCAN ORDER 
Second Sunday of Each Month • 1:00 - 3:00 p.m. 
Saint Francis Medical Center • St. Agatha Room 

The Secular Franciscan Order is laity following the Rule St. Francis 
wrote, approved by the Pope, to support one another in living a 
simplified life - from Gospel to Life from Life to Gospel.  Come and 
see!  Contact Anita Tygett at 573-335-1538. 

October 13, 2019 

esus healed ten lepers in today’s Gospel. Only one (ten percent) came 
back to say thank you. I, too, have received many blessings from the 
Lord — indeed, all I am and all I have is a gift! How and how often have 
I remembered to thank Him? 

Mass Intentions 

Prayer Requests 

 

Please remember Florence Lewis, the 

hospitalized, the homebound, the sick of the parish 

and those who care for them. 

J 
Monday, October 14 Saint Callistus I 
 6:30 am Marvin and Ruth Ann Urhahn   

Tuesday, October 15 Saint Teresa of Jesus 
 6:30 am George Renick   

Wednesday, October 16 
Saint Hedwig, Saint Margaret Mary Alacoque 
 6:30 am Fr. Al Hoernig   

 5:15 pm Dale Klobe   

Thursday, October 17 Saint Ignatius of Antioch 
 6:30 am Larry Kennedy   

 8:00 am Ollie Ann Benefield     

Friday, October 18 Saint Luke 
  6:30 am Bernice Jansen   

 8:00 am Sharon Collier-Hart    

Saturday, October 19 
Saints John de Brébeuf, Isaac Jogues and Companions 
  6:30 am Greg and Carol Steiner (Anniversary) 
  Mary and Dan Huggins (Anniversary) 

 5:00 pm Bill Walsh   

Sunday, October 20 
Twenty-ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 7:30 am Geneva Viox   

 9:00 am Living and Deceased Members of the 
  St. Vincent de Paul Women’s Council  

 10:45 am St. Vincent de Paul Parish Family  

 3:00 pm Bill Loos   
 (Bilingual) 

Mass and Confession Schedule 
Weekend Masses: 
Saturday .................................................. 5:00 p.m. 
Sunday ............................... 7:30, 9:00, 10:45 a.m. 

3:00 p.m. (Spanish) 
Weekday Masses 
Monday - Friday ................................... 6:30 a.m. 
Wednesday  .............................................. 5:15 p.m. 
Confessions: 
Saturday ...................................... 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

or by appointment 

Congratulations to  
Alexis Ralls and Robert Davenport 
who were recently united in marriage. 
Please continue to pray for all married 
couples and those preparing 
for marriage. 



The Week Ahead 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

May They Rest in Peace  
Sympathy is extended to the families of: 
Marjorie Smiley Kesterson, mother of Butch Smiley; and 
Georgia Duncan Dannenmueller, mother of Ernie Duncan. 

May they and all the souls of the faithful departed, 
through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

Readings - October 20, 2019 

Exodus 17:8-13 • 2 Timothy 3:14-4:2 

Luke 18:1-8 

Collection - October 6, 2019 

 Collection  $ 26,215.11 

 E-Tithing  $ 4,057.00 

 Total  $ 30,272.11 

 Weekly Budget  $ 31,450.00 

 Year-to-date Difference  -$ 44,026.63 

October 14 Monday 
 7:15 am St. Vincent de Paul Society 

 7:00 pm Prayer Ministry 

October 15 Tuesday 
 8:00 am Confirmation Prep (SVS) 

October 16 Wednesday 
 8:00 am Ugly Quilt Ministry 
  (8:00 - 11:00 am) 
 8:00 am Confirmation Prep (SVS) 

 9:00 am Wednesday Morning Bible Study 

 10:00 am Mass at Heartland Care 

 3:00 pm Divine Mercy Holy Hour 

 4:00 pm Centering Prayer 

 5:45 pm PSR 

 6:00 pm Wednesday Evening Bible Study 

 6:30 pm RCIA 

October 17 Thursday 
 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 11:00 pm) 
 1:00 pm Thursday Afternoon Bible Study 

 5:00 pm School Board 

 7:00 pm i.d.Cape 

 7:00 pm St. Gerard Circle 

October 18 Friday 
 9:00 am Friday Morning Bible Study 

October 19 Saturday 
 7:00 am Men’s Cursillo Group 

 9:00 am Maxine’s Shareable Wearables 
  (9:00 - 12:00 noon) 
 3:30 pm Confession 

 6:00 pm Prayer Ministry 

October 20 Sunday 
  Prayer Ministry after Masses 

 9:00 am Children’s Liturgy of the Word 

 4:30 pm Confirmation Prep (HS) 

t 

ROSARY PRAYER GROUP 
The Holy Rosary will be prayed at 1:30 p.m. next Sunday, October 20, 
inside Old St. Vincent Church - Chapel of Ease (downtown Cape). 

+ 

SEMO FOOD BANK 
The St. Vincent de Paul Council of Catholic Women will pack food boxes at the 
SEMO Food Bank in Miner, Missouri, on Tuesday, October 15, 2019. The 
women will carpool from the JC Penney parking lot at 8:30 a.m.  If you are 
interested, please call Carol Simon at 651-0764. 

Please keep Father Rick and fellow pilgrims in prayer as they continue 
their travels in the Holy Land.  

BRITISH LANDSCAPES TOUR 

The NDHS Education Fund Foundation is organizing a 10-day, guided tour of 
England, Scotland and Wales in 2020. All are invited — you do not have to 
be associated with Notre Dame to attend a travel show or go on the trip! The 
trip, scheduled for summer of 2020, will include London, York, Edinburgh 
Castle, Choices on Tour, Lake District, and Stratford-upon-Avon! 

The Travel Show will take place at Notre Dame Regional High School at 6:00 
p.m. on October 16. Attendees are asked to park on the gravel lot and enter 
through the adjacent entrance. The travel show will include detailed 
information about the trip itinerary, accommodations, inclusions and costs.  

To R.S.V.P. for the Travel Show or for more information about the British 
Landscapes trip in general, contact 1st Class Travel, 573-651-0088 or email 
shari@gofirstclasstravel.com. 

CURSILLO NEWS 

Ultreya will take place on Saturday, October 19, at St. Ambrose Parish in 
Chaffee. The event will begin at 9:00 a.m. in the Church. Grouping, 
refreshments, and socializing will following the parish center. Members of 
all parishes are welcome. Cursillistas from St. John/St. Anthony Parishes 
will host. Continue to pray for the team and candidates for the upcoming 
Cursillo weekends. 

WORLD MISSION SUNDAY 
World Mission Sunday, the annual worldwide Eucharistic celebration for the 

Missions and missionaries of the world, will take place next Sunday, October 

20. The second collection taken at all Masses is a unique, global effort for the 

entire Church to provide for the building up of over 1,000 local churches in 

Asia, Africa, the Pacific Islands, and parts of Latin America and Europe. 

Through the work of these churches and their witness to Christ, the poor receive 

practical help and experience God’s love and mercy, His hope, and peace. 



Ministries 

If you would like to take up the offertory 

gifts at one of the weekend Masses in the 

upcoming months, please contact Debbie 

Wells at the parish office or email her at 

stvincentcares@gmail.com. 

VIRTUS SESSIONS 

The VIRTUS Protecting God’s Children is the adult safe-environment 
program being offered by the Diocese of Springfield-Cape. The Diocese 
requires all adult employees and volunteers who have substantial 
contact with children to attend. Upcoming sessions include:  
 Tuesday, October 22, 6:00 p.m., NDRHS, Cape  
 Saturday, November 9, 9:00 a.m., St. Vincent de Paul Parish, 

Cape  

Check availability for additional dates/locations on the VIRTUS 
website. To attend a seminar you must pre-register with your full legal 
name. Pre-registration is necessary: Go to www.virtusonline.org 
and click on the yellow link labeled ‘Registration’ (you may either view 
a list of sessions or begin the registration process). To register for a 
specific session, select ‘Begin the Registration Process’. From the 
pulldown menu, select ‘Springfield-Cape Girardeau’. Follow the online 
prompts, completing the Code of Conduct and your information for a 
background screening. If you are unable to register online, please 
contact the parish office. 

UGLY QUILT WEEKEND  
OCTOBER 25-27, 2019 

Thursday, October 17  8:00 a.m.  
Servers Jackson Debrock, Jacob Mahnke, 
 Courtney Tatum 

Friday, October 18  8:00 a.m.  
Servers Loren Burford, Alexander Godbey, 
 Aidan Stiegemeyer 

••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••• 

Saturday, October 19  5:00 p.m.  
Servers Vita Galati, Ryan Schoolman, Volunteer 

Lectors Terri Welker, Kevin McMeel 

Eucharistic  Stephen Fenwick, Nancy Glosemeyer, 
Ministers Jim Govreau, Kelly Johnson,  
 Don Kaverman, Sue Kaverman, 
 Kevin McMeel, Roy Merideth, 
 Volunteers 

Sacristans Nancy Glosemeyer, Barb Hagler 

Musicians Cheryl Oberhaus, Nick Hogan 

Sunday, October 20  7:30 a.m.  
Servers Cora Burford, Loren Burford,  
 Emmett Pfeifer 

Lectors Gail Overbey, Sarah Vohsen  

Eucharistic Pat Brase, Norm Hayden, Mary Higgins,  
Ministers Tom Higgins, Chip Janet, Susan Todt 

Sacristans Debra Unterreiner, Steve Unterreiner 

Musician Tom Wencewicz 

Sunday, October 20  9:00 a.m.  
Servers Donna Kielhofner, Kandee Oliver,  
 Abbie Wilmarth 

Lectors Karen Roggow, Gail Overbey  

Eucharistic  Peggy Berryhill, Nichole Buehrle, 
Ministers Denise Essner, Mary Graves, 
 Patricia Heisserer, Bonita VanGennip, 
 Dotty Wencewicz, Ginny Wene 
 Sue Wibbenmeyer, Dottie Worley 

Sacristans Mary Kay McCrate, Monica Pfau 

Musicians Parish Choir 

Sunday, October 20  10:45 a.m.  
Servers Julianne Oliver, Lindsey Ringstaff, 
 Charlotte Spence 

Lectors Terri Martin, Michael Kirn  

Eucharistic  Calvin Garner, Mary Gosche,  
Ministers Ralph Hendrickson, Jill Janet, Vicki Kirn, 
 Kathy Mattes, Hugh Protzel, 
 Anita Tygett, Dotty Wencewicz, Volunteer 

Sacristans Sara Cook, Tom Cook 

Hospitality Jennifer Hendrickson, Jessie Renick, 
 Allen Toole, Volunteers  

Musicians Chris Janet, Casie Mills 

Liturgical Ministers may sign up at 

WHITE HOUSE MEN’S RETREAT 
Join your friends on Thursday evening, October 24, for the 
annual White House Men’s Retreat. The retreat takes place at the 
White House Retreat Center in south St. Louis County, high on the bluffs 
overlooking the Mississippi River. It will be a relaxing time of peace, quiet, 
rest, good food, and inspirational talks to bring you closer to Christ. You’ll 
come away with a new perspective on your life and a wonderful inner peace 
to face problems with new courage. The retreat dates are October 24 - 27. 

Reservations can be made by going to the White House Retreat website at 
www.whretreat.org and click on register. For more information, contact 
Stan Irwin (450-0629 or stan.irwin@edwardjones.com) or Jim Riley (270-
2408 or riley@rlci.com). 
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SAFE ENVIRONMENT REQUIREMENTS 
Are you employed by a Catholic parish or school? Do you 
regularly volunteer with minors? If the answer is yes to either of 
these questions, you should be aware of the diocesan safe environment 
requirements. The primary obligations for any employee and for all 
volunteers who work with minors are:   

1. Required to attend an adult safe environment training (VIRTUS), 
2. Required to sign a Background Disclosure and Authorization form 

which will allow the diocese to conduct a criminal background 
screening, 

3. Required to sign a diocesan Code of Conduct every year that you are 
employed or actively volunteering. 

The Code of Conduct for 2019-2020 was released in July. If you fall into 
one of the above categories and have not signed the 2019-2020 Code of 
Conduct please contact St. Vincent Parish or School office. You may also 
contact the Office of Child and Youth Protection with any questions or 
concerns, childandyouthprotection@dioscg.org or 417-866-0841. 

The forms are also available on the Office of Child and Youth Protection 
page of the Diocesan Website at http://dioscg.org/index.php/about/child-
youth-protection2/. 

http://www.virtus.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001jLWozw8oZjiXgzJv4JQXT0OqUvJWxL28YA76n9m94OMZWeE1qa9uDeDhqIVgDA4lszmHB7fDhptVahfCyIky0AkOE9ax5-sMdppsttCFLgK1lFXhLnRQByRxe94PtfKV2zwp0SRBDHPeJ0hjvom173611FFn378uv4evB3W7FsBRoKqy9GbSgXWb4IcwDYPTmG37fUOrE25m5dbqrky5p0QJvIV60IKo&c=p
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001jLWozw8oZjiXgzJv4JQXT0OqUvJWxL28YA76n9m94OMZWeE1qa9uDeDhqIVgDA4lszmHB7fDhptVahfCyIky0AkOE9ax5-sMdppsttCFLgK1lFXhLnRQByRxe94PtfKV2zwp0SRBDHPeJ0hjvom173611FFn378uv4evB3W7FsBRoKqy9GbSgXWb4IcwDYPTmG37fUOrE25m5dbqrky5p0QJvIV60IKo&c=p


Pope Francis 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

SVS DINNER AUCTION 
St. Vincent de Paul School’s 31st annual dinner auction will be held at the 
Osage Center on Saturday, November 9, beginning at 5:00 p.m.  Please 
consider purchasing tickets and supporting the school. This will be a fun-filled 
evening of auction bidding, good food, music and  fellowship. There are many 
fabulous items available for bidding in both the silent and live auction! Tickets 
are $35 per person and include food and beverages. You may purchase tickets 
by contacting Heather Dodson at 573-270-3698. If you would like information 
on donating an item or becoming a sponsor for the dinner auction, please 
email svsdinnerauction2019@gmail.com or contact Leslie Edwards at  
270-978-1041. 

Meet Baby Isabella. As a single 
professional, her mother was in the 
target market for abortion. But as her 
mother drove into the abortion 
facility, she discovered people praying 
for her and her unborn baby. Some 
held signs, and all were peaceful and 
loving. These people were 40 Days for 
Life. 

Coalition for Life St. Louis is the local 
host of 40 Days for Life, which brings 
together thousands of Christians for 40 
days of continuous prayer, fasting, and 
peaceful vigil in front of the abortion 
facility. This Fall, 40 Days for Life will 
run September 25 – November 3. 
St Vincent de Paul Parish has 
adopted October 24, to be the loving 
presence of Christ outside the abortion 
facility at 4251 Forest Park Avenue, St. 
Louis. We pledge to stand there 3:00 
pm - 7:00 pm in peaceful, prayerful 
witness for all those at risk for 
abortion. Contact Diane Himmelberg 
at 573-335-7651 or himmelbergs@ 
clas.net to sign up for your hour(s) 
today. Baby Isabella is here today 
because her mother found help, love, 
and hope during 40 Days for Life. You 
may just make the difference for 
another family. 

HOSPITALITY MINISTRY 
Our St. Vincent’s Hospitality Committee has developed a Hospitality 
Ministry. Our focus is to be Christ to one another, to build relationships 
and community within our church, as well as to get people connected. 
Whether someone is a long-time parishioner or is attending church for the 
first time, it is important that people feel that we are glad they are here. 
Our Hospitality Committee is starting with the weekend experience 
because first impressions are powerful. The way we welcome people can 
impact how they feel about returning to St. Vincent and even help form 
their opinion about Catholicism in general. We know that we have visitors 
at Mass every weekend. They may be from other parishes, visiting from out 
of town, or maybe they moved into the area and they are looking for a 
church home. Our guests may be exploring different faith options or maybe 
they are interested in becoming Catholic and are searching. We can have 
an impact on whether a visitor comes back and have an impact wherever 
they are on their faith journey. 

Starting Sunday, October 27, at the 9:00 a.m. Mass, and Sunday, 
November 3, at the 7:30 a.m. Mass, we will have Hospitality Ministers at 
our church doors before and after Mass. We also have an information desk 
for people wanting information about our church, how to become a 
member, directions, and other information. We have a “Guide to the 
Mass,” “Introduction to Catholicism,” and our parish directory available. 

Bishop Rice has challenged us to be a vibrant parish. Father Rick’s vision is 
that St. Vincent is the most welcoming parish in the diocese. We trust in 
the Holy Spirit that this is the time for this ministry and that we will be 
successful. We need many of you to make it a success. If someone asks you 
to serve as a Hospitality Minister, please prayerfully consider saying yes. 
Thank you to our parishioners who have already said yes to serving in this 
ministry! 

Blessings! 

Cheryl Klueppel 
Hospitality Committee Chair 

Do you have gifts and talents 
related to website design/copy 
writing? Communications Chair, 
Kelli Foster, is looking for 
parishioners to help on the new 
parish website project. To donate 
your time and talent to this 
important initiative, call 573-433-
4703 or email kcefoster@gmail.com. 

Catholic Ladies Night 
The next Catholic Ladies Night will be held at 6:30 p.m. on Monday, October 
28, at St. Mary Cathedral. All women of the diocese are welcome for an evening 
of Adoration and Confession. Discussion will follow at the Knights of 
Columbus Hall, sponsored by the Auxiliary. Please RSVP 
to semocatholicladiesnight@gmail.com or on the Facebook Group.  Any 
questions please email semocatholicladiesnight@gmail.com.   

mailto:svsdinnerauction2018@gmail.com
mailto:semocatholicladiesnight@gmail.com
mailto:semocatholicladiesnight@gmail.com
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CELEBRATING THE SACRAMENTS 
CELEBRANDO LOS SACRAMENTOS 

Marriage: Please contact the parish office at 

least six months in advance. (If you have 

been married before, an annulment may need 

to be done first.)  

Matrimonio: Por favor comuníquese con la 

oficina parroquial por lo menos con seis 

meses de antelación. (Si usted ha estado 

casado antes, una anulación del matrimonio 

puede necesitar ser hecha primero.) 

••• 

Baptism: Your family needs to be registered 

in the parish for three months prior to the 

baptism. It is necessary to schedule baptismal 

preparation classes six weeks prior to your 

child’s baptism. Taking the baptism class prior 

to birth is encouraged! Contact Deacon Mark 

Kiblinger at the parish office (573-335-7667).  

Bautismo: Es un requisito ser inscritos en la 

parroquia por lo menos 3 meses antes de 

bautizar. También los padres tienen que 

celebrar la santa misa cada fin de semana. La 

clase de preparación para el bautismo para 

padres y padrinos es cada último lunes del 

mes. Favor de comunicarse con Padre Rick 

una semana antes al 573-335-7667.  

••• 

Holy Orders and Consecrated Religious 

Life: Would you like to talk about how to be a 

Priest, Permanent Deacon, Religious Brother 

or Religious Sister? Come to a gathering on 

the last Thursday of each month for snacks 

and discussion about this way of life. For more 

information, call Father Rick at the parish 

office (573-335-7667) or email him at 

stvcapepadre@gmail.com.  

Orden Sagrado y vida religiosa 

consagrada: ¿te gustaría hablar de cómo ser 

sacerdote, diácono permanente, hermano 

religioso o hermana religiosa? Ven a una 

reunión el último Jueves de cada mes para 

algunos bocadillos y discusión sobre esta 

forma de vida. Para más información, llame al 

Padre Rick en la oficina parroquial (573-335-

7667) o stvcapepadre@gmail.com. 

••• 

Anointing of the Sick: If you are going to 

the hospital for a planned surgery, please call 

the parish office so this Sacrament can be 

celebrated with you. 

Unción de los enfermos: Si usted va al 

hospital para una cirugía planificada, por 

favor llame a la oficina parroquial para que 

este Sacramento pueda ser celebrado con 

usted. 

Diving into the beauty of the Catholic faith has never been easier: at 
home, on the go, or from any internet connected device. Discover 
thousands of books, audio talks, movies, documentaries, and studies … 
there is something for every member of the family to help them grow 
closer to Christ and His Church. Over 4,000 titles are now available 
on almost any device! 

Go to the Web browser on your computer or phone and type: https://
svcape.formed.org. Click on Register. Next you will need to type in 
your information and create a password. Check the box that you have 
read and understand the terms of service. At the bottom, click on 
“create account.” You will now have access to all of the resources in 
Formed. You can also access Formed by searching for “Formed” 
through your app store. 

 

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION 
St. Vincent de Paul School has participated in the Box Tops for 
Education program for many years and, thanks to many of you, has 
benefitted greatly. To date, the school has earned over $34,000 from Box 
Top submissions! This year, the program is changing, but your help is still 
needed! Like so many things, the Box Tops program will now be conducted 
electronically via the BT4E app. Instead of submitting actual clipped Box 
Tops, all you need to do is scan your store receipt and the earnings will 
automatically be applied. Box Top donations are greatly appreciated from 
parishioners who do not have children at the school and you are 
encouraged to continue this support by downloading the app and scanning 
your receipts. It’s fast, easy, and a great way to help St. Vincent de Paul 
School! Please note: Clipped Box Tops will still be accepted until their 
expiration dates, so if you still have some be sure to turn them in as well. 

Connecting you to the child in need 

St. Vincent de Paul Church is now a part of CarePortal! CarePortal is 
a ministry set up to meet the needs of children in the area. It is an 
online platform in which immediate needs of children can be 
submitted for viewing by churches and other caring individuals who 
want to help. The needs are identified by child welfare professionals 
who can legitimately vouch for their crisis. These are real needs. Once 
a need is identified, an email goes out to churches that are registered 
with CarePortal.  Church members can choose to respond and 
meet the need or simply pray for the children and 
families. Signing up for CarePortal  does not obligate you to 
respond to needs. If you feel called to join this ministry, please fill 
out a card in the pews or use the online link: https://
form.jotform.com/92673401532150. Once you submit your contact 
information, you will receive an email from a member of our steering 
committee who will give you further instructions on how to become 
actively involved. Won’t you join us? 

Additional information is available at https://vimeo.com/273918096. 
If you have more questions, contact Ann Schnurbusch at 270-0137, 
Angie Grimm at 382-3302, or Lisa Seabaugh at 450-6248. 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 
CarePortal Steering Committee 

mailto:stvcapepadre@gmail.com
https://svcape.formed.org
https://svcape.formed.org
x-apple-data-detectors://0
x-apple-data-detectors://2
https://form.jotform.com/92673401532150
https://form.jotform.com/92673401532150
https://vimeo.com/273918096


Welcome to St. Vincent de Paul 
If you would like to register for the parish, change your address, or simply have questions, please fill out the form and place it in the 

collection basket. You may also mail it to the parish office at 1913 Ritter Drive, Cape Girardeau, MO 63701. Please free to contact 

parish office staff anytime during regular office hours, Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. You may 

email the parish office at contactus@svparish or call 335-7667. A  parish registration form is available at http://www.svcape.com/

Parish/. 

Name _____________________________________________________________________________________  

Street Address _______________________________________________________________________________  

City/State/Zip  _______________________________________________________________________________  

Email ____________________________________________ Phone ____________________________________  

I am new to Cape Girardeau.               I am new to St. Vincent de Paul Parish. 

I have been attending St. Vincent Parish and would like to register as a member. 

Please change my address to the one shown above. 

I would like to sign up for Faith Direct. 

I would like to learn more about the Catholic faith. 

I would like to register my child/children for Parish School of Religion. 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish 

Featured Parish Ministry - Serving 

VINCENT’S VITTLES 
Vincent’s Vittles is a dinner hosted the last Saturday 
of every month (except December) for parishioners 
and those in need of a warm meal and good fellowship. 
Groups and/or individuals volunteer each month to prepare 
and serve the meal. The cost of food is included in the Christian Service 
budget.  The parish is in need of a coordinator or group to 
oversee the monthly meal. If you would be interested in coordinating 
Vincent’s Vittles or helping to prepare a meal, please contact the parish 
office at 573-335-7667. 

COMMUNITY PRAYER GROUP 

St. Vincent de Paul Parish now has a Community Prayer group on Facebook. 
This group will serve as a communication tool for the parish to communicate 
prayer requests easily and effectively to other parishioners. You can call the 
parish office if you would like to submit a prayer request or you can also 
private message the group for prayer. However, prior to requesting prayer for 
others, you are asked to receive permission from those involved. 

Search Community Prayers on Facebook or search the direct link to the page: 
www.facebook.com/groups/communityprayers.  

Upcoming Events 

All You Can Eat Buffet 
Sunday, October 13, 2019 

10:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

St. Denis Parish 
Benton, Missouri 

Menu includes chicken/dumplings, 
kettle beef, chicken/dressing, 

side dishes and desserts. 

Annual Fall Dinner 
Sunday, October 13, 2019 

11:00 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. 

St. Anthony Parish Hall 
Glennon, Missouri 

Menu includes kettle beef, 
dumplings, dressing, trimmings, 

drinks and desserts. 

Bunco Bash 
Sunday, October 13, 2019 

Registration 1:00 p.m. 
Dice rolling 1:30 p.m. 

KC Upper Hall 
Jackson, Missouri 

Snacks provided, cash bar available 

Money raised will fund scholarship 
program and organizations 

including Options for Women, 
Birthright, and Special Olympics 

Hosted by 
Jackson KC Ladies Auxiliary 

 
 

Thank you St. Vincent Parish and School for 
the many generous donations of food and hygiene 
items to Project Homeless Connect last week. 
Through your generosity, many people in need 
were able to secure necessities for themselves. In 
addition, thanks to the many people who helped 
transport donations to the Osage Center and greet 
the guests as they came by our table.   

 ~ Deacon Mark Kiblinger 



BEUSSINK, HEY & ROE, P.C. 
Certified Public Accountants 

16 S. Silver Springs Road 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

(573) 334-4988 

S.E. MO. BOX CO. 

Cape Girardeau, MO  63701 

Phone 334-6124 
Call us for your corrugated requirements 

573-335-5700 

Cape  
335-2600 

Jackson 
243-1426 

PLUMBING & 
HEATING, INC. 

573-334-4689 
Specializing in 

Commercial 
Industrial Piping 

  

Lawn Fertilization  ·  Weed Control 

573-335-5355 · 800-757-5355 

CPA 
 C.P.A., L.L.C. 

2855 Independence 
Cape Girardeau, MO 63703    

PHONE: 573-334-8474 

ONE DAY SERVICE 
Drive Thru 

WE DO IT ALL AND WE DO IT RIGHT 
334-1070  ·   1704 BROADWAY 

 Season-long control of moles 
 Guaranteed results 
573-334-1919         1-888-826-1919 

LIFE AND HEALTH INSURANCE 
Including: 

Long Term Nursing Home Care 
Medicare Supplements 

Burial Insurance 

Morrell C. Diebold 

573-335-7584 1140 N. KINGSHIGHWAY • CAPE GIRARDEAU, MO 

212 S. Kingshighway 
573-334-9131 

Redefining Wealth Management 

Richard R. Cuba, CFP®, CWS® 
Tyler H. Cuba, CWS® 

573-334-7000 
www.cubafinancialgroup.com 

RICHARDS 
LAND SURVEYING 

573-339-7473 
RLSurvey@charter.net 

358 South Kingshighway 
Cape Girardeau, MO 

573-335-4673 

Auto, Home, Life and Business 

Ken Oberlohr • 573-335-5822 

BROST & ASSOCIATES 
FAMILY EYE CARE, P.C. 

Kyle E. Brost, O.D. 
352 S. Broadview St.  Cape Girardeau 

573-334-8595  www.brostassociates.com 

STERLING 
Member FDIC BANK 

www.sterbank.com 

17 S. Mount Auburn Rd. 

573-335-9755 

Payroll      IT Solutions      Voice 
573-334-2420       www.c-p-u.com 

CAPE GIRARDEAU · POPLAR BLUFF 

 



  

Physical Therapy and Sports Specific Fitness Training 

Andrew Buelow, DPT  
106 S. Farrar Dr. 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 

573-319-1600 

Jack R. Ruopp, D.C. 
Chiropractor 

573-335-7349 

Attorneys at Law  

(573) 334-6061     

Broadview at Route K 
Commerce Bank Building - 4th Floor 

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 

Natural Health 
ORGANIC FOODS 

quality supplements 
organic grocery 

135 S. Broadview St.  

Cape Girardeau, MO 63703  

(573) 339-0054 

Ahrens 

Appraisal 

Service 

Phone 

(573) 335-4102 

FAMILY DENTISTRY 
GENTLE METHODS  TRUSTED EXPERIENCE  SATISFIED PATIENTS 

J.P. Arpin, D.D.S.  573-334-3131  

Stan Irwin, AAMS 
Financial Advisor 

839 N. Kingshighway 
Cape Girardeau, Missouri 

573-335-8274 
www.edwardjones.com 

Making Sense of Investing 

Graham’s 
Custom Floors 

INSTALLATION ∙ SANDING ∙ FINISHING 
579-2610 

 Mark Lundy 300 Plazaway 
 573-334-6274 Cape Girardeau, MO 63703 
 573-768-0342 mark.lundyhc@gmail.com 

& cremation service 
829 N. West End Blvd., Cape Girardeau, MO 63701 
573-335-3223                        www.crainsonline.com 

Bard Womack Insurance 

1720 Kingsway Dr., Suite 104 
Cape Girardeau, MO  •  573-334-2700 

Home • Auto • Life • Health • Commercial 

335-0503 
4340 St. Hwy W ● Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701 

FTD 

ARCHITECTURE 

2044 BROADWAY STREET 

CAPE GIRARDEAU, MISSOURI 63701 

PH:   573-339-1473 • FAX: 573-339-1483 

e-mail: blakemalone@sbcglobal.net 

Please support these fine advertisers!!! 

K 
Nip Kelley 
Equipment 
Company 

http://www.cubafinancialgroup.com

